Brackbill, Robert

From: Brackbill, Robert

Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 4:47 PM

To: 'Chronister, Ronald'

Subject: UPE/Highmark Form A Filing: Public Comment Received from Councilman William Peduto
Attachments: 03 14 2012 WPAHS Highmark Affiliation.pdf

Mr. Chronister,

The following and attached public comment concerning the subject filing is being forwarded to you for
appropriate response.

Robert E. Brackbill, Jr. | PIR | Chief, Company Licensing Division
Pennsylvania Insurance Department

1345 Strawberry Square | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2143 | Fax: 717.787.8557

E-mail: rbrackbili@pa.gov

www.insurance.pa.gov | www.chipcoverspakids.com

From: Matthew Barron [mailto:matthew.barron@pittsburghpa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 28, 2012 3:10 PM

To: Brackbill, Robert

Subject: Highmark/West Penn Allegheny Health System Affiliation

Mr. Brackbill -

Please find attached a letter of strong support for the Highmark/WPAHS affiliation from Councilman William
Peduto. Please feel free to contact our office should you have any questions.

Best,

Matthew Barron

Policy Director

Office of Councilman William Peduto
414 Grant Street

510 City County Building

Pittsburgh, PA 15219

(412) 255-2133



